
Friday 27 May 2022 

I have never been prouder of our whole school community than I have been this 

week! During our inspection, we heard lovely comments about the school and 

everything we are striving to achieve for our children from parents, pupils, staff 

and the inspectors themselves. We really are all part of an amazing organisation 

which I am privileged to lead. Unfortunately, I cannot share the official outcome 

of the inspection with anyone, including the staff until our Ofsted report is pub-

lished which might not be until the last week of this term. All I can say is that it 

was a fair and helpful process and we are looking forward to reading the report 

when it becomes available. I would also like to express my huge gratitude to the 

three local headteachers who came and taught in Years 2 and 3 on Tuesday for 

me when I was unable to find any supply cover at all! 

 

Diary Dates: 

Monday 6 June—Jubilee Celebration 

Day at school, wear red, white and blue 

and bring/order a picnic for lunch! 

Week beginning 6 June—Year One 

Phonics Check 

Thursday 9 June 3.30-5pm—Jubilee    

Exhibition of children’s work for        

parents 

10-13 June—Y6 Residential Trip to 

Green Park 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

compassion have been awarded to... 

Reception— Verity 

Year 1— Jacob 

Year 2— Joe 

Year 3— Darcie 

Year 4— Rosie 

Year 5— Brennan 

Year 6— Harrison 

Well done to all of you! 



 

Our JLT visited the new Co-op today to 

participate in the official opening! Don’t 

forget that we are currently one of the 

‘good causes’ they are raising money 

for so if you have a Co-op card, please 

select our FOSCS fundraising for the   

Artis project to improve pupil wellbeing 

as your chosen charity. This way all    

donations made as a result of your 

shopping will be given to our project  

rather than being split between three. 

Thank you! 

Star Awards 

Reception— Teddy for showing great 

enthusiasm for learning 

Year 1— Isaac for being so enthusiastic 

in everything he does 

Year 2— Scarlett for working extra hard 

this week to catch up after being ill 

Year 3— Amy for excellent fractions 

work 

Year 4— Joe for dealing so well with 

changes of routine 

Year 5— Jessica for excellent detail and 

use of elements on a webpage 

Year 6— Jack B for fantastic contribu-

tions so far to the production 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Reception— Ava 

Year 1— Skyla 

Year 2— Finley 

Year 3— Robin 

Year 4— Henry S 

Year 5— Mylo 

Year 6— Azalea 

Well done to all of you! 


